November, 2014

Dear Parents,

November has been such an exciting month for our class.

Thanksgiving is just around the corner, with this in mind, we have .
been busy making lots of fun art projects.

Some of the songs we have learned are: “Hello Mr.'Turkey,”
“I'm a Little Turkey, My Name is Ted,”“I'm a Little Indian on the Go,”
"Thanksgiving a Wonderful Time” and “Turkey in the Brown Straw.”

Besides preparing for Thanksgiving, we have continued

~ practicing our colors, and shapes. We have also been learning
numbers 1-5. Since our last newsletter, we have also added the-

letters Aa, Bb, Kk, Dd, and Ff to our Alphabet Book.

R ) ,
The following religion lessons have been covered since our
previous newsletter: “I Can Help,” *1 Can Care” and “I Can Clean.”

Our class will have the opportunity to make cornbread for our
Thanksgiving Feast, which will take place at our classroom gathering.
This will give the children a better understanding of what the First
Thanksgiving Feast was all about, along with the importance of
friends, sharing, and what each of us is most thankful for.

I hope that all of you have a very Happy Thanksgiving. As
always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
me. I would also like to say an extra special “Thanks” to aII of the
parents for sharing your children with me.

Sipcergly, |
rs. Sebastiani



